
WoWMoM 2011 student travel grant goes to UB engineering student 

Sumaya Abusaleh received $1,000 travel grant to attend the 12th 

IEEE International Symposium on a World of Wireless, Mobile 

and Multimedia Networks Conference (WoWMoM 2011) which 

will be take place at IMT Institute for Advanced Studies Lucca, 

Italy. The grant is sponsored through National Science 

Foundation (NSF). 

IEEE WoWMoM 2011 aims to provide researchers and students a 

friendly and interactive forum for exchanging results and visions 

that shape the future of wireless, mobile and multimedia systems. 

It will feature a rich and diverse technical program, keynote 

speeches and panels involving high profile researchers from both 

academia and industry. The technical program is accompanied by 

an industrial track, a demonstration session, a PhD/Work-in-Progress forum, and a number of 

thematic pre-conference workshops.  

Sumaya Abusaleh is a Jordanian student.  She came to the United States in the year 2009 and 

joined as a full-time Ph.D student of Computer Science and Engineering at the University of 

Bridgeport. She has been pursuing her dissertation in the field of Multimedia over Wireless 

Sensor Networks, under the guidance of Professor Khaled Elleithy and Professor Ausif 

Mahmood. She is also a member of the Wireless and Mobile Communications Laboratory 

(WMC). 


